
Hi Ms. O'Brien, 

I am currently out of the office on leave. Right before I left for the 
holidays I had received the last "pile" of documents from my boss. Your 
request comprises files from: Gary M. Stern, NARA General Counsel; William 
J. Bosanko, Chief Operating Officer of NARA (former Director of ISOO); 
Kevin McCoy, Director of Security; and William Circa, Acting Director of 
ISOO. I was in the middle of reviewing the documents. A rough guess of 
the documents is a bit over 1,000 pages. I will resume my review of the 
material this Thursday when I am back in my office. Your case is at the 
top of my queue. 

I apologize for the delay in processing your request. 

Kind regards, 

Joe Scanlon 
--  
Joseph A. Scanlon 
FOIA & Privacy Act Officer 
National Archives and Records Administration 
Office of the General Counsel 
	











































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































Dear Ms. O'Brien, 

Attached is the last portion of records regarding your FOIA request 
regarding Wikileaks in NARA's files. As I noted to you in previous emails, 
the bulk of NARA's responsive records were in Mr. 
Bosanko's files, but there remained the files of Gary M. Stern, William 
Cera, and Kevin McKoy. I have completed those files and 
have attached them. This completes the processing of your request. 

If you are not satisfied with our action on this request, you have the 
right to file an administrative appeal. Address your appeal to the Deputy 
Archivist (ND), National Archives and Records Administration, College Park, 
Maryland 20740. Your appeal should be received within 35 calendar days of 
the date of this communication and it should explain why you think this 
response does not meet the requirements of the FOIA. Both the letter and 
the envelope should be clearly marked “Freedom of Information Act Appeal.” 
You may also email FOIA@nara.gov an appeal. All correspondence should 
reference the tracking number NGC14-043. 

Thank you for your patience with me through the technical difficulties and 
delays. 

Kind regards, 

Joseph A. Scanlon 
FOIA & Privacy Act Officer 
National Archives and Records Administration 
Office of General Counsel 
	








































































































